TOWN OF NATICK

NATICK, MASSACHUSETTS 01760



POLICE DEPARTMENT

James G. Hicks, Chief of Police

20 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 Phone: 508-647-9511 Fax: 508-647-9509

Memorandum

Date:

September 13, 2018

To:

Amy K. Mistrot, Chair Board of Selectmen

From:

Chief James G. Hicks

RE:

Certification Number 05806

The Natick Police Department currently has one (1) vacancy, created with the resignation of Detective Christian Rodriguez. I am requesting the Board of Selectmen as appointing authority for police officers in the Town of Natick appoint the following candidate as Permanent Full Time Police Officer:

Andrew D. Watkins

This candidate has completed the Basic Police Academy and could begin Field Training Program immediately. This appointment will be effective Monday, September 24, 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

James G. Hicks Chief of Police

cc: Melissa Malone, Town Administrator

William Chenard, Deputy Town Administrator

Lt. Cara M. Rossi

Lt. Leo J. Fitzpatrick